
From DPGC, there were 4 policies that are being reviewed as part of the review cycle.  No changes were recommended.  They are:

2.06 – Board Policies and Administrative procedures
https://smccd-public.sharepoint.com/BoardPoliciesandProcedures/2_06.pdf

2.07 – Policy Development
https://smccd-public.sharepoint.com/BoardPoliciesandProcedures/2_07.pdf

2.18 – Student Participation in College Governance https://smccd-public.sharepoint.com/BoardPoliciesandProcedures/2_18.pdf

2.30 – Political Activity
https://smccd-public.sharepoint.com/BoardPoliciesandProcedures/2_30.pdf


[bookmark: _GoBack]They were reviewed last DPGC and are up for 2nd review next week.


